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Evansville MPO Transportation Improvement Program Amendment: 

  

Public review and comment is being sought by the Evansville Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) 

concerning proposed amendments to the 2020-2024 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) for the 

Evansville-Henderson Urbanized Area as described below: 

 

The City of Henderson requested the following amendment: 

 

Item # 02-321 Green River Road sidewalk construction from Bend Gate Rd. to Osage Dr. Add Right of Way 

(RW) in FY 2020 at a total of $35,000 and move Construction (CN) from FY 2020 to FY 2021. 

Costs will be funded with 80% Transportation Alternatives (TA) funds with a 20% Local 

match. 

 

The proposed amendment will be acted on at the Evansville MPO Policy Committee Meeting to be held at 

10:00 a.m. on Thursday, June 11, 2020 in the Locust Meeting Rooms B & C, Old National Events Plaza, 715 

Locust Street, Evansville, IN 47708.  The public is welcome to attend, but attendance will be limited to 

twenty-five (25) persons (including Committee members and staff) with first preference given to the media. 

The following procedures will be followed:  

 

 Access into ONEP will be limited to the Locust 2 Door. 

 No admittance will be allowed until five (5) minutes before the start of the meeting. 

 Admittance into ONEP will be limited to twenty-five (25) persons. 

 All participants and attendees will have their temperature screened upon entry. Those whose 

temperature exceeds 100 degrees will not be admitted to the venue. 

 Facemasks will be enforced in public areas of the venue.   

The meeting will be available to live stream on the Old National Events Plaza Facebook live feed 

https://www.facebook.com/pg/oldnationaleventsplaza/videos/ .  

 

Public comments on the proposed amendment may be made by phone to the Evansville MPO office at (812) 436-

7833 or by e-mail at comments@evansvillempo.com.  Comments will be received until June 10, 2020. The 

Evansville MPO will present all comments received on the amendment to the Policy Committee during the June 

11 meeting prior to Committee action.   

 

The Evansville MPO will provide reasonable accommodations to individuals with a disability or who require 

language assistance that wish to attend the Evansville MPO Policy Committee Meeting. Because this may require 

outside assistance, please make requests one week prior to the meeting by calling the MPO office at 812-436-

7833, by email at mschriefer@evansvillempo.com, or by writing to: Evansville MPO, Civic Center Complex 

Room 316, 1 N.W. Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd, Evansville, Indiana 47708. If you require any additional 

assistance in acquiring or reviewing a document, please contact the office by phone or email and we will do our 

best to accommodate your needs. 
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